
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS – DESIGN SERVICES 
SHARSHON PARK FIELD IMPROVEMENTS 

WINDSOR, CONNECTICUT 
RFP E2023-01 

  
The Town of Windsor, Connecticut is seeking to engage the services of a qualified 
consulting firm to perform survey, subsurface soil evaluation, design, obtain permits, 
and prepare construction documents for the improvements to Sharshon Park. The 
improvements are proposed to include drainage improvements, regrading and 
establishment of natural turf fields and the addition of accessible paths and handicap 
parking.  
 
Firms responding to this request should be of adequate size and sufficiently staffed to 
perform the assignment described above. Firms shall have successfully completed a 
minimum of 5 similar projects since 2014. The selected firm must meet all Municipal, 
State, and Federal affirmative action and equal employment opportunity practices. 
 
A copy of the full Request for Proposal is available by contacting Ryan Gazlay, 
Engineering Assistant at gazlay@townofwindsorct.com.   
 
Proposals must be received by 2:00 P.M. on Thursday, February 16, 2023. 
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